
 

From: VVA Chapter 1069, El Campo, Texas 
2021 Chapter Election Nominations Committee 

Louis Milder, Harold Peikert, Bob Supak 
To: Members of VVA Chapter 1069 

 

List of Candidates Announced – March 10, 2021 
Officer & BOD Elections – April 14, 2021 

 

 
 

Dear Chapter 1069 Member & Vietnam Veteran,       (March 2021) 
 

It’s that time again for our chapter to elect new Officers and Board-Of-Directors positions. The elections will be 
held at our monthly chapter meeting, scheduled for April 14, 2021. A 3-man Nominations Committee was 
selected at the January 13, 2021 chapter meeting. It is the responsibility of the committee to solicit nominees 
as election candidates for chapter officer positions of President, Vice-President and Secretary/Treasurer, along 
with nominees for our 4-member Board-of-Directors (BOD) positions. 
 

The Nominations Committee has presented and revealed the slate of election candidates at the March 10, 
2021, chapter meeting. This letter is to notify you of the list of candidates to be voted on at the April 14 Annual 
Election meeting – see below. 
 

Candidates for PRESIDENT: 

Frank Laitkep, Joe McCreary 
 
Candidates for VICE-PRESIDENT: 

Frank Laitkep, Randy Ratcliff, Augie Limas, Larry Monroe 
 
Candidates for SECRETARY/TREASURER:  

John Steelman 
 
Candidates for DIRECTORS (4 required on our Board of Directors): 

Frank Laitkep, Augie Limas, Larry Monroe, Richard Woods, Prudencio Arriaga, Jimmy Ochoa 
 

Please note that Nominations process is still open and will be open until the April Annual Election meeting. To 
respond to the nomination committee that you want to be a candidate for an Officer position or a Director 
position, or if you have any questions, comments, please contact (as soon as possible) any of the nominations 
committee members listed below, either by phone or email. The committee thanks you for your support and 
hopes you will consider participating in your chapter’s election candidate nominee process. 
 

 Bob Supak (chairman) (713) 306-2134 rsupak1@earthlink.net 

 Louis Milder  (979) 332-6775 lmilder47@yahoo.com 

 Harold Peikert  (979) 543-9163 hdpeikert@gmail.com 
 

On a final note - It was announced at the March meeting by the current officers, that a full meal, with trimmings, 
will be provided for those attending the April 14 Annual Elections meeting! The officers felt that the April 
meeting would be a good time to again rejuvenate our chapter membership, especially after a year of the 
Covid disaster, and its effect on our member's lives. All those attending the meeting who wish to wear a face 
mask, are encouraged to do so. Social distancing will still be required at the April meeting at Mikeska's. 
 

p.s. For those of you who do not have internet access, or are unaware, the Nominations Committee has also 
posted an Elections Info webpage, with the lots of information about our election process with list of current 
candidates. The webpage will also show the winners of the April election. The links for the Election Info page 
and the March chapter meeting report are shown below. 
http://www.vva1069.org/y2021/vvachap1069election2021.html 
http://www.vva1069.org/meetingreports/mr2021/ mreport-3-10-2021.html 
 

Regards, 
The 2021 VVA Chapter 1069 Election Nominations Committee 


